
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED 

STREET VACATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that Bandon City Council initiated proceedings by 
their own motion on August 7th, 2023, pursuant to ORS 271.080 and ORS 
271.130, for the vacation of four undeveloped streets: Helena St, George 
St, Matilda St, and Mary St, within the corporate limits of Bandon, Coos 
County, Oregon: 

 
The materials related to this decision are available for inspection from the 
City Recorder at City Hall, 555 Hwy 101, Bandon, Oregon 97411 or on 
the website www.cityofbandon.org.   
 
The City Council of the City of Bandon has fixed the hour of 1:30 P.M., 
on September 25th, 2023, in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 555 Hwy 
101, Bandon, Oregon, as the time and place for the Hearing. Any and all 
objection or remonstrance concerning said proposed vacation must be 
filed by email to jhinojosa@cityofbandon.org or in writing to the City 
Recorder of the City of Bandon prior to the time of the hearing will be 
heard and considered. 
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